
Regular Meeting 
July 13, 2011 

 
 

The regular meeting of the Pelican Town Board was called to order by Chairman Bruce Galles. 
Present: Supervisors: Bruce Galles, Robert Olson, Tracy Donovan, Treasurer: Connie Rockwell, 
Clerk: Shirley Wallin. Also present: Crow Wing County Sheriff, Todd Dahl, Jack Weaver, Jack 
Johnson, Lili Johnson and Barbara Donovan. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance was said. 
     
Sheriff Dahl handed out the 1St quarter stats, and January 2010 to December 2010 stats, which 
included stats for Pelican Township. There were no road accident deaths or drownings over the 
4th of July weekend. The Sheriffs Dept. and surrounding Town Law Enforcements are working 
an extra project this evening in our area; they are doing a saturation to check speed, distracted 
driving and seat belt violations. The Lakes Area Drug investigation team is very active. Their 
office is about 15 people short because of budget cuts. 
 
Minutes of the June meeting were reviewed, Galles made a motion to approve minutes, seconded 
by Olson, motion carried. 
 
Treasurers report given by Treasurer Rockwell, Opening  
Balance: $224,026.54, Receipts: $149,639.15, Disbursements: $7,689.93, Balance: $365,975.76, 
Frandsen Bank: $365,975.76, Lakewood Bank: $27,979.28, American National Bank: 
$16,144.98, Total Investments: $44,124.26, Total Funds & Investments: $410,100.02.  Donovan 
made a motion to approve minutes, seconded by Olson, motion carried. 
 
Bills to be paid were presented, Donovan made a motion to pay all bills, seconded by Olson, 
motion carried. 
 
No police report. 
 
Correspondence: received letter from the County Highway Dept. We need to replace some of the 
street signs in our township. Donovan will do a street sign inventory, so we can let the County 
know what we will need. 
 
Road Report: road maintenance person not present. 
 
No Old or New Business 
 
No transfer of funds 
 
Next regular meeting August 11, 2011 
 
Meeting adjourned by general consent. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Shirley Wallin, Clerk 


